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Date:  April 14, 2022 
 
To: JLMC-COP 
  
From: Staff  
  
Subject: Special MOU Ad Hoc Subcommittee Update 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Report providing an update on the activities of the JLMC-COP’s Special MOU Ad Hoc 
Subcommittee. 
 
Update – At its March 23, 2022 meeting, the JLMC-COP designated the membership for the 
Special MOU Ad Hoc Subcommittee (“Subcommittee”) and approved proposed initial topics for 
consideration by the Subcommittee. Since that meeting, staff has begun preparing meeting 
materials to help facilitate the discussion. 
 
As previously discussed with the JLMC-COP, initial topics include (1) a review of the parking 
prioritization categories; and (2) consideration of allowing employees to take advantage of 
multiple transportation benefits (e.g., combining a parking benefit with a transit incentive) 
simultaneously to encourage ridesharing and be more responsive to evolving commuting 
patterns for the City’s workforce. Related to these topics will be consideration of other ways to 
improve the efficiency of utilizing existing parking resources by reflecting changes in working 
patterns (including telecommuting) and commuting practices and preferences. Also considered 
will be the impact of any potential new resources that may relate to COMMUTEwell 
transportation benefits (e.g. transportation from key public transportation hubs to key City 
hubs). 
 
Staff has reached out to the Subcommittee members for availability. The Subcommittee is 
expected to convene its first meeting before the end of April 2022. 
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Submitted by:   _______________________________________ 
Daniel Powell, Senior Personnel Analyst II 

 
 
 
Approved by:   _______________________________________ 

Paul Makowski, Chief Management Analyst 


